
 

 

28 July 201 
 
 
To Whom it May Concern, 

I am writing to recommend Home for Hope Foundation to One Day’s Wages based on the 

successful partnership Vitamin Angels has shared with Home for Hope Foundation over the 

past year. Vitamin Angels is a US-based non-profit that provides annual in-kind 

micronutrient and albendazole grants to qualified non-governmental organizations such as 

Home for Hope Foundation – our program partners.  

Home for Hope Foundation was chosen as a Vitamin Angels program partner based on their 

strong application and supporting documentation, including work plans and budgets. 

Additionally, they introduced us to their contacts at the MOH who made it clear that they 

were working closely together to coordinate the donation of albendazole to the appropriate 

communities. They have been responsive to communication, successfully navigated a 

complicated import and customs process, and have satisfactorily complied with all Vitamin 

Angels reporting requirements in a timely manner. Through our biannual reporting process, 

we have observed that Home for Hope Foundation administers the commodities in 

compliance with Vitamin Angels and international best practices. 

A Vitamin Angels micronutrient grant is an in-kind donation of albendazole only, there is no 

cash provided to Home for Hope Foundation. While Vitamin Angels covers the cost of 

shipping the commodities to Home for Hope Foundation, Home for Hope Foundation is 

responsible for all costs associated with clearing the commodities through customs, 

transport to the communities, and all distribution costs.  

Vitamin Angels is committed to the long-term sustainability this partnership. We are in the 

process of making our second donation, and will continue the partnership as long as there is 

a need and all requirements continue to be met. Home for Hope Foundation has proven to 

be a strong and valuable partner to Vitamin Angels and we recommend them to One Day’s 

Wages. It is our hope that Home for Hope Foundation continues to grow, in which case 

Vitamin Angels will be happy to expand our donation accordingly.  

Sincerely, 

 
Molly Russ | Senior Program Officer, Africa 
e mruss@vitaminangels.org 

p +1-805-292-8100 
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